
TOWN OF POMPEY ZONING BOARD MINUTES 

 
The Town of Pompey Zoning Board of Appeals held a meeting on November 

24, 2014, at the Pompey Town Hall.  In attendance:  Chairman David Tessier, 

Members:  Patrick Frazee, David Hale, Donald Neugebauer and Kevin Sharpe 

and Town Clerk Ann Christmas. 

 

Chairman Tessier called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m. and welcomed 

everyone in attendance. 

 

There was only one item on the agenda and that was the continuation of the 

Public Hearing held in October for the 150’ Verizon Telecommunication 

Tower at 8144 Indian Hill Road.  The hearing was held on October 27, 2014 

and continued at that time until November 24, 2014. 

 

A letter has been received from Verizon’s representative, Attorney Jared 

Lusk, requesting a time extension to review the other locations.  They had 

asked for suggestions and Ken Freer forwarded other alternative locations to 

Chairman Tessier who forwarded them to Mr. Lusk. 

 

Mr. Lusk would like to have this hearing continued until the December 29, 

2014 agenda. 

 

Motion by Sharpe, seconded by Hale to continue the hearing on the Verizon 

Wireless Application until December 29, 2014, at 7 p.m.  All in favor.  Motion 

carried. 

 

There was no further business and the meeting was adjourned at 7:08 p.m. 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

       Ann Christmas 

       Pompey Town Clerk 

 

 

 


